
KENSINGTON PARKWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

4710 Saul Road
Kensington, Maryland 20895
240-740-3700

August 2022

Dear KP Families,

Welcome to the 2022-23 School year. The annual summer mailer is here. It is full of  information so you can
start the year well informed. It is also a great resource during the school year when you have questions. This
will be posted online for easy access.

The information included answers many of your questions:

● What is the best way to contact your child’s teacher? page  2
● Are you not sure what time school starts if there is a delay or what time we dismiss if there is an early

dismissal? page 3
● How will I pick up my kindergartner if they are a walker? page 6
● Is lunch still free? page 7
● Can I send in birthday treats for my child? page 9
● Can I walk my child to their classroom on the first day of the school ?page 10.

We also will keep an active Parent FAQ online if you find that you have another question that is not addressed
in this document.

Sincerely,

Principal Ross


